
Early Years’ Newsletter Autumn Term 2018

Early in the term 
we harvested 
pumpkins that had 
been growing in the 
school grounds and 
we made pumpkin 
soup.

We have a fantastic interactive  
board and we have been using it a 
great deal during our lessons.





We have been doing ‘Write Dance’ 
to strengthen our fingers.

We have been making up 
our own stories based on the 
Gingerbread Man and we have 
been doing lots of activities.

We have been using 
Numicon for counting and 
measuring.



The Fire Service came to visit us.  They told us all about fire safety.  We tried on their 
uniforms and helmets and then we made our own fire engines from recycled materials.



At Forest School we’ve been:

• making Autumn pictures from materials that we’ve found around the school grounds

• making wooden pendants using the saw horse and crowns made from autumn leaves 

• working with clay to make model snails from conkers


